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The Danville Congregational Church will be making several changes to the in-person worship protocols that have been in place thus far this June.   Please note: We will continue to live-stream our worship service via Zoom and FacebookLive.  

Because of announcements made by Vermont Governor Phil Scott’s office, and evolving CDC guidelines, the following changes will be implemented as of June 20:

· Masks will now be optional.  If for any reason you are more comfortable wearing a mask, please feel free to do so. 
· We will return to congregational singing, with hymnals in each pew.  The worship programs will continue to include the hymns so that those joining us online can sing along!
· Social distancing is encouraged and individuals should feel free to exercise whatever precautions helps them to feel comfortable.  Please respect others comfort zone and ask before shaking hands or embracing.
· The Board of Deacons will be providing individual communion packets that can be picked up with a bulletin when you enter the church.
· If you are sick, or have been in close personal contact with someone with Covid-19, please join us via Zoom or Facebook Live:  We will NOT be taking individuals’ temperatures.
· Coffee hour after church: We will be holding a shortened and simplified fellowship after church.  You may choose to gather either downstairs or outside.  You may wish to bring your own folding chair if fellowship on the front lawn is your preference.

As stated above, we will continue to live-stream our worship service each Sunday.  The Zoom link below will continue to be the pathway for joining our LiveStream worship service.

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88280173325?pwd=SGRaWEVWZkNVYkZiYVZQcnp5RXgwZz09

